
Continuous Learning
Recognizing the importance and value of continued learning regardless of our 

circumstances, we are committed to providing a rich and ambitious learning 

experience for all of our students. In person learning continues to be the 

preferred approach, and our priority is to provide that for our students as 

much as possible, knowing that the school year will include a mixture of on 

campus learning with virtual learning. 

In preparation for the fall, reflection of our spring virtual environment, in 

combination with many fruitful conversations with parents, has led to 

student-centered improvements. Elements such as increased synchronous 

lessons, collaborative experiences with peers, and expanding 

the use of our technology will be important pieces of

deep student learning.
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